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Year 3 Target based games at Longdean School  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 3 children will be taking part in the Dacorum School Sports Network Target based games at Longdean 
School on Monday 22nd January 2024. Children will have an early lunch and will be picked up from school 
by coach at 12.15pm they will be back to school by the end of the school day.   

The children can come to school in PE kit and can remain in PE kit all day. Please send them in with a small 
snack and their water bottle. Usual rules apply please do not send sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks. 

Throughout the morning, pupils will rotate around a carousel of target based activities.  At each station 
the children will score points.  We hope this will be a fun event giving the children the opportunity to 
improve their fitness.  

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Perry 
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